
 

 

Ka`aha`ilono Hōkū November, 2011 

STAR OF THE SEA SCHOOL 

Ka`aha`ilono Hōkū 
                              Where learning never stops 
 

Upcoming events 

Thanksgiving 
Basket  

Food Drive 
November 1 ~ 22  
Our Star of the Sea Ohana is, 
once again, participating in a 
Thanksgiving Food Drive helping 
local families in need.   Each 
homeroom will be donating a 
Thanksgiving Basket to CATHOLIC 
CHARITIES.  Your child’s homeroom 
teacher will be sending home a 
flyer shortly with more detailed 
information.  Mahalo, in advance, 
for your generous support and 
may you have a blessed and 
festive Thanksgiving Holiday! 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars 
 

Nov 1  All Saints Day 
  Mass at 8 am  
 

Nov. 9  Early Dismissal – 11:45 
 
Nov. 10  PTG BINGO NIGHT @ 6:30 pm 
 
Nov. 11  Veterans’ Day -  No School 
 

Nov 14          Acre Religion Test 
           “Safe Envʻt Program Begins 
 
Nov 16 Picture Retake Day 
 
Nov 21 Giving Tree Kick-Off 
 
Nov. 22 Thanksgiving Mass – 8:15 am 
 
Nov 23 Early Dismissal – 11:45 
 
Nov 24/25 Thanksgiving – No School 
 

Nov 27 First Day of Advent  
 
 
 

NOVEMBER 
CHARACTER TRAIT  

OF THE MONTH 

"The greatest ability is 
dependability." 

 --Bob Jones 
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ptg Bingo 
                                                         Night 

November 10. 2011 
 

Thank you, Star of the Sea School Families, 
Teachers and Staff for making our school  

a very special place to be! 

FALL PICTURES 
RETAKE 

November  16 

ACRE RELIGION 
TESTING 

November 14 
 

The ACRE test is a test that is given to students in 
grades 5 and 8. The purpose of the test is to see 
how students understand their Catholic faith and 
what they do to live them in their everyday life.   
The test itself is divided into content and attitudinal 
values.  This format indicates to all that the 
teaching of religion to young people is a team 
process with school and home.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOVEMBER 11 
 

NO SCHOOL 

 

 
kickoff - NOVEMBER 21 

 
      Our annual “Giving Tree” event, 
that assists Catholic Charities and 
the Homeless Solutions with 
Christmas gifts for families that need 
our help, begins on Monday, 
November 21, 2011.   
A wish list coded ornament will be 
placed on a Christmas tree in Star of 
the Sea Church for students to pick 
from.  Keep an eye out for further 
information.   
Both the families of Star of the Sea 
School and Parish have 
enthusiastically supported this 
project in the past and we truly do 
appreciate your continued support!  
Mahalo! 

 

Honolulu Zoo  Needs All of You! 
Our STUDENT COUNCIL has inititated a school wide 
drive for the Honolulu Zoo.  Please refer to the flyer 
that was sent home in your childʻs brown envelope 

for more information. 


